
Teacher Vision Grant Summary 

I would like to express my heartfelt appreciation for being selected as a recipient of the Teacher 

Vision Grant. With these funds, I was able to purchase storyboard felt cutouts for my Pre=K 

classroom. The felt cut-outs are an engaging, hands-on resource that supports early literacy and 

foundational learning. 

The storyboard and felt cut-outs made a noticeable difference in my student’s ability to engage 

with stories in an interactive and meaningful way. They promote essential skills such as oral 

language development, comprehension, sequencing, and creativity. By physically manipulating 

the cut-out pieces, our young learners are better able to internalize story structure and vocabulary 

while having fun. 

 The Teacher Vision Grant has helped create a more dynamic, and inclusive learning environment 

that supports early childhood development and student success. Thank you once again for 

investing in our classroom and the future of these eager and imaginative learners. Thank you for 

your ongoing support of teachers and students through this impactful grant program. Your 

investment in our classroom is truly shaping the future of our students. 

Best regards, 

Keidra Lott 

Douglas Elementary School 


